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Coronavirus

(Covid-19) Public

Service

Announcement

By YONKERS CITY CLERK

In light of the current Coronavirus
(COVID-19) outbreak, the Yonkers
City Clerk’s office has taken precau-
tionary measures in order to protect
our employees and the public.

Our office is open, but closed to
the public.

We encourage everyone to make
requests via mail.

All required applications and

forms can be found on our website.

Should you have any questions,
concerns, or extenuating circum-
stances regarding any of the services
that we provide then, please contact
us:

Phone: (914) 377-6020

Email: CITYCLERK@YonkersNY.gov

Thank you

Vincent Spano


